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Open house on private property parking

The Town of Caledon is considering passing a Private Property Parking Bylaw to provide private property owners and/or property
managers (specifically commercial, industrial and multi-unit residential properties) with the ability to regulate and enforce parking
provisions on their respective lands.

The Town will be hosting an open house session on the issue Dec. 12, starting at 5 p.m. at the Town Square Café, inside Town Hall
at 6311 Old Church Rd. in Caledon East.

Those who are unable to attend, but would like more information or have questions can contact Regulatory Services at
905-584-2272, ext. 3462, or email to bylaw@caledon.ca
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